v First Love International Ministries

To Whom It May Concern: September 26, 2016

I am writing this letter as a whole-hearted endorsement of the good
work, which Mr. Zackary Ngare and his staff at HOYWIK
Programmes are doing throughout the Kibera Slum and Rachuonyo.

First Love International Ministries has worked alongside HOYWIK
Programmes for the past 4 years and we have been impressed with
the high level of professionalism, honesty, and integrity of this
organization as well as their entire staff. We have provided the
students at HOYWIK Primary School with food for their lunch
program, assisted in the construction of 2 classrooms, and been
directly involved in several extra-curricular programs with the
students during this time.

I would highly recommend HOYWIK Programmes and Mr. Zachary
Ngare for your consideration for any help you could provide as they
seek to assist vulnerable children and families who have been
adversely affected by the HIV/AIDS epidemic in Kenya.

Thank you!

Sincerely yours,
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Dr. Thomas M. Clinton7
President/CEO

First Love International Ministries

P.0. Box 15836, Loves Park, IL 61132-5836, Telephone: 815-229-3065, E-mail: firstloveinternational@comcast.net



